

MEMO# 9907

May 6, 1998

NEW PENSION COMMITTEE CHAIRMAN

[9907] May 6, 1998 TO: PENSION COMMITTEE No. 26-98 RE: NEW PENSION COMMITTEE

CHAIRMAN
We are pleased to announce that the Institute has appointed Pat Heselton, Vice President of
Franklin Templeton Trust Company, to be Chairman of the Pension Committee. Pat has
been an active member of the Pension Committee for many years and has extensive
knowledge of mutual fund pension issues, especially pension operations issues. Russell G.
Galer Senior Counsel Kathryn A. Ricard Assistant Counsel

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.